
 

CHAMELEON CLASS END OF TERM 4 NEWSLETTER 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

This term has been a busy one for Chameleon class!  
 

On the first week back, we had lots of fun for World Book Day. The costumes were fantastic and we enjoyed a ‘book 
tasting’ where the children read extracts from lots of different books and voted on their favourites. Thanks to the 
PTA, we were then able to order lots of the books for the library – these will be available for the children to read 
after the Easter break!  
 

 
A couple of weeks later, we celebrated British Science Week, featuring an interesting investigation about mud and a 
visitor who definitely inspired the children as they found out about all the different types of scientists that exist. The 
whole school bean growing competition was good fun too! 
 

The street dance group went to Bath Forum to perform. We were so proud of them for getting up in front of such a 
big crowd. As always, their sportsmanship was fantastic.  
 

 

In between all of the excitement of this term, the children have been working incredibly hard. Our topic about the 

Maya has been fascinating and we have really enjoyed making masks using papier-mâché in art. In science, we have 

learned about what living things have in common and how they are classified. In our writing lessons, the children 

have been particularly enthusiastic about writing adventure stories set in the Amazon Rainforest. Another highlight 

for the children was learning to use GarageBand this term to create a piece of music during their computing lessons. 

They also enjoyed making bird boxes to put up in the church yard. 

Next term we will be starting swimming again on Fridays so children should only come to school in PE kit on 

Thursdays (not Mondays) and bring their swimming things for Fridays. The Year 6 children have been given maths 

revision booklets to work on over the holidays, as SATs will begin on 9th May. They all did brilliantly in the practice 

and have nothing to worry about, but it would be great to keep their brains awake over the holidays!  

We hope that you have a restful Easter break. 

Mrs Webster and Mrs Flynn  

 


